Margaret Falco-Price
106 Henry Street
Greenwich, CT 06

To Town of Ridgefield Zoning Board of Appeals,

Letter of Support

[ have granted permission to Wendy Banks Pola, lessee of 258 North Street, to act on my
behalf in submitting the application for a set back variance to install a 24° x 24’ shed at 258
North Street.

I am the sole property owner of 258 North Street LLC that owns 258 North Street, as well
as the sole owner of the property titled HMR LLC that owns 260/262 North Street, the land that
borders the proposed site. I wholeheartedly support this application.

Thank you to the Board for your consideration.

Sincerely,

e A

Mar t Falco-Price



